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Pines Christian School

Valentine's Celebrations
On the 14th we are going to celebrate by decorating (and eating!) cookies.  We
are asking for parent volunteers, a sign up sheet will be posted outside the office.
Class lists will be sent out via Remind on the 9th for your Valentine card needs.

Dress up in Valentine’s colors for your spirit points.  
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Tuesday Thursday Friday

Mac & Cheese

Enchiladas
Beef over Rice 

Turkey Sandwich

Hot Dogs &
Carrots

Pizza Bread
 & Salad

Tacos
Rice and Beans

Fish Sticks 
& Carrots

Chicken & 
Mashed Potatoes
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Monday Wednesday

Rice and BeansCorn Dogs

School Closed
President’s day

Meatballs &
Mashed Potatoes

Meat Quesadilla,
Rice & Beans

Spaghetti 
& Salad Grilled Cheese

Beef Nachos

Ravioli
& Salad

Chicken Nuggets,
Rice, & Corn

Ham Sandwich
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Grilled CheeseBeef Nachos
Meatballs &

Mashed Potatoes
Hot Dogs &

Carrots

5th Grade
Paclu preview

Progress Reports

3rd, 4th, 5th
Field trip

Pizza Bread Ham Sandwich

Food Drive 
Week



Daiki S
Jaxson M
Kai E
Kayden E
Ryker B
Dakota B
Mrs. Shim
Mrs. Jessica B
Mrs. Taryn

2/01
2/09
2/11
2/11
2/15
2/15
2/15
2/15
2/19

Please label your child’s jackets and sweatshirts.  Our lost and found is quickly
filling up.  Take a minute to check it for any of your child’s belongings.

February 5-9  all students
will be taking their reading
diagnostic test online in
class. Teachers will let you
know which two days
your child will be testing. 

Please bring them well fed,
rested, and on time for the
best possible testing
experience.

The last week of
February (26th to the
1st) we are collecting
canned goods on behalf
of King’s Way
Community Church to
benefit those who need
it.
Any donations would be
greatly appreciated and
can be left in the office.

3rd, 4th,
5th Field

Trip
The kids are going
to the Columbus
Memorial Space

Center on the 21st.  
The bus will leave
at 9am so please be

early that day.

Our summer and fall registration will be
available online soon. We will provide more

information shortly. 

We will be enrolling our Pines students first.
Starting in April, we will accept new students

(non-Pines Kids). If you want to guarantee
your spot for next year, reenroll before April

1st. 

If your child’s absence exceeds 9 days per
semester, summer school is required. Tuition

is charged only for the weeks you attend.

Enrollment info


